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Oct / Nov / Dec 2022 

Tuesdays 
 Trash Pickup 
     (Every other Tuesday—Recycle) 

Ordinance Enforcement Board Tentatively meets the 
Third Tuesday of the Month at 7:00 pm  

Sunday, October 2nd 
 Creasy Mahan Haunted Hike 

Monday, October  17th 
 City Commission Meeting. 
     NOFD - Hwy 1793 @ 7:00 pm 

Monday, October 31st 
 Halloween 

Sunday, November 6th 
 Daylight Savings Ends 

Monday, November 21st 
 City Commission Meeting. 
     NOFD - Hwy 1793 @ 7:00 pm 

Thursday, November 24th 
 Thanksgiving Day 

Saturday, December 3rd 
 Creasy Mahan Nature of Christmas 

Saturday, December  17th 
 Here Comes Santa Claus 
     Horse and Carriage in front of your house 
     1:00 - 5:00 pm  

Monday, December  19th 
 City Commission Meeting. 
     Via Zoom @ 7:00 pm 

Sunday, December  25th 
 Christmas Day 
     

 

Friday, November 11th 
 Veterans Day 

  

During the winter season, when it is likely to snow at any Ɵme, please make 

an extra effort not to park in the street. Buses, emergency vehicles, mail 

delivery, trash pickup and snow removal will be hindered, and you will 

receive a citaƟon. Residents on Rollingwood have a unique challenge and 

need to pay extra aƩenƟon where and how they park.  Please 

park on easement areas as much as possible, and park 

vehicles on the same side of the street.  Street parking is 

limited to the first 24 hours following the snow /ice 

event.  This will allow sufficient Ɵme to clear your 

driveway. 

Snow Removal 

Email List 
The City of Goshen Newsletter is a bi-monthly publication delivered electronically 
via email.  If you have not been receiving Newsletters, we do not have your 
current email address registered.  You can easily submit your email 
address to the City of Goshen Newsline Email List by visiting the 
CityofGoshen.com website or by contacting the City Clerk’s office at 
502.228.2377 / info@CityOfGoshen.com 

Our next regular Commission 
Meeting will be held on October 
17th, @ 7:00 pm, at North Oldham 
Fire Department.  You are invited 
and encouraged to attend. 

www.CityofGoshen.com 
Facebook: www.CityofGoshenMayor.com 

Voting Information 
Voting information for registered voters in the City limits is as follows:  

 When: Tuesday, November 8th 
 Precinct: A104 South Harmony 
 Where: North Oldham High School 

(1815 S. HWY 1793) 
 Time: 6:00 am - 6:00 pm 

The City ballot will also include the Mayor (four year term) 
and four Commission seats (two year term). Three of the current 
Commissioners will be rerunning with no new candidates this year.  
You will select four from the ballot. 

Bill Rolfes (I) | Jeff Mangan (I) | Doug Morales (I) 

2022 General Election Candidates for City Commission 

2022 General Election Candidate for Mayor 
Bob Thacker (I) 



City of Goshen Resident 

P.O. Box 112 

Goshen, KY 40026 

City of Goshen Resident 

Route 3 

Goshen, KY 40026 

 

For Info: 

www.OldhamCountyPolice.com 

    Because of the different 
ways people experience 
parks, cities need to     
provide all types, from 
neighborhood facilities to 
large natural areas. In 
fact, many health benefits 
can be best achieved 
through small-scale,    
readily accessible sites.  
    It has been the goal of this Commission to 
make this centrally located park a reality.  Not only 
for the benefit of physical activities but also for a 
safe and fun park for families to gather and a place 
for children to play. 
    We are pleased to announce that development 

of Springmeadow Park continues and 
construction on the Basketball/

Pickelball courts will begin the first 
week of October.  Expected com-
pletion date is December 31st.  
When completed, this park will 

have two public pavilions with picnic 
tables, Basketball court, 2 pickleball courts, water 
fountain, benches, grill, free wifi, charging        
stations and more. 
    This two acre park will  be the center piece for 
many City and Community activities and events 
for years to come. 

 

    
 
December is, without a doubt, the busiest 
time of year for ole St Nick and his elves.  
Though negotiations were tense at times at 
the hot cocoa table, the Commission is 
happy to announce that Santa has agreed 
to visit our streets, personally, the week 
before Christmas.   
    On Saturday, December 17th, Santa will 
travel the streets by horse and carriage.  
We were unable to get any reindeer though. 
This weekend starts their rest period before 
the big day.  Leading the way before 
Santa’s arrival in front of your house, Hot 
cocoa, cookies and even hotdogs will be 
available for free for all who greet him.  This 
will be your opportunity to be waiting 
curbside for Santa’s arrival. 
    Beginning at 1:00 pm Santa will travel all 
the City streets stopping briefly when he 
encounters children.  This will be your 
child’s opportunity to speak with Santa and 
for Moms and Dad’s to take a picture. 
    A flyer is attached to this 
newsletter along with a map/route 
with approximate times so you can 
be prepared.  Frequent updates 
will also be occurring on the City 
of Goshen Mayor’s Facebook 
page, 
http://CityOfGoshenMayor.com. 











EASTERN KENTUCKY FLOOD VICTIMS 
NOVEMBER 28th - DECEMBER 17th 
Please drop off unwrapped toys to one of the following locations: 

For More Information Please call 502.228.2377 

 Drop off locations will be posted at a later date. 

  

  

 Drop off at Creasy Mahan “Nature of Christmas” on Dec 3rd  

 Pick up during “Here Comes Santa” event on Dec 17th 




